TGRS

November 2010 HOA Board Meeting Agenda
Monday, November 15"
6:00 — 7:00 PM

Board members: Brian Kinser, Bryan Brown, Darby Carmichael, Kristi Johnson, Mark Pisarra

e Suzanne at Kannady Industries and confirmed billing has been discontinued until the pool opens
up next year. She had remembered speaking with Jim. We will just store the containers until that
time. There should not be a November bill. Final bill should be for October services.

« Approval of the BA Hitch and Trailer is the receipt for taking down the football goal posts.

» Approval of Landmark Outdoor Services invoice for payment for fall season color in common
areas of neighborhood.

* No additional business in November.



